
 

 
  

Principal’s Message  

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) 

Week 4’s PBL focus is to “Stay in bounds”.  This focuses on the importance of being in the right place to ensure you 
are safe.   
Our PBL focus for Week 3 was to “Use the equipment responsibly”. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation 

Our 2019 Kindergarten students had the opportunity to visit our school on Tuesday as part of our Kindergarten 
Orientation program.  The session was an outstanding success with teachers being able to interact and get to know 
our future Glenwood students.  Parents had the opportunity to find out a bit more about what the year of 
Kindergarten involves and ask questions. 

I’d like to thank Miss Carrerio, Miss Parramore and Mrs Carlson for their organisation of the day and Miss Mowlan, 
Mrs Campbell, Miss Zaman and Ms Diezmo for their input and support on the day. 

 

T4 
 

What’s the Buzz @ GPS? 
 

W4 
Monday 5th November  

•  

Tuesday  

• Kindy Orientation 

Wednesday  

• STEM Project at Easton Park 
• Scripture 

Thursday  

•  

Friday 

•  



Science Technology Engineering Mathematics (STEM) 
Academy Showcase 

Glenwood Public School presented and received feedback on the 
STEM project our school is collaboratively working with alongside 
the Whiddon Group and in conjunction with the University of 
Sydney.  Our school STEM team, comprising of Miss Harper, Miss 
Weeitch and Mrs Mudaliar , presented our school’s incredible 
initiative to Sydney University academics, dignitaries from various 
educational institutions including the Department of Education and 
colleagues from other STEM schools.   

The presentation was an outstanding success and delivered a 
detailed and inspiring narrative of the journey and learning our 
students have experienced. 

Congratulations and well done!  

 

P&C Meeting 

A reminder that next week’s P&C meeting will be held in the library at 
7:00 pm.  Thank you to the P&C for offering our students a cool 
refreshment option at the end of some of our warmer days so far this 
season.  The P&C has been selling ice blocks on Friday afternoons 
which has come as a welcomed and highly enjoyed treat to start the 
weekend.  

Departing Families 

As mentioned in an earlier Buzz newsletter, 2019 staffing organisation 
has commenced.  Part of this process requires some understanding of 
student and family movement.  If you are aware that your family will 
be leaving our school over the summer school holidays and will not be 
returning to Glenwood Public School next year, could you please inform  
the office. 
This will greatly assist in 2019 planning.   

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr McInney 

Principal 

 
 



 
Term 4 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 5 November 6 

Kindy Orientation 

7 

STEM Project at 
Easton Park 

 

8 9 

5 12 November 13 

Kindy Orientation 

14 

STEM Project at 
Easton Park 

 

15 16 

Gala Day   

6 19 November 20 21 

STEM Project at 
Easton Park 
Showcase 

22 23 

Multicultural Day 

7 26 November 27 28 29 30 

Mini Fete 

8 3 December 4 5 6 7 

9 10 December 11 12 13 
Presentation Day 

14 

10 17 December 

Year 6 Farewell 

18 

Christmas Concert 

19 

Last day of Term 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


